
TRI-STATE JACK RUSSELL TERRIER CLUB 
Suzanne Pierce, Membership Secretary ~ P.O. Box 1084 Emmett, ID 83617 ~ info@tristatejackrussellclub.com 

  

Dear Northwest Jack Russell Terrier Fans; 

    

     It is time to renew your membership to Tri-State Jack Russell Terrier Club. An application is 

attached or can be downloaded from our website: (www.tristatejackrussellclub.com).  Dues may 

be paid by check made out to TSJRTC or by Paypal to info@tristateclub.gmail. With either 

option, PLEASE BE SURE TO COMPLETE AN UPDATED MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

AND RETURN IT TO ME AT THE ADDRESS ON THE APPLICATION. Membership cannot 

be processed without a completed application. 

   

     Thanks to our members and trial participants, 2017 was a great year for Tri-State. We were 

able to purchase the equipment needed to put on a top-notch trial! Fencing, a race box, tunnels, a 

PA system and a trailer to get it all to show sites and safely store it were all purchased by the 

club because of member support. 

  

      The dedicated club email / paypal address added last year has been working well for club 

business. Inquiries regarding, membership, trial entries, meetings, news, etc. can all be addressed 

to info@tristatejackrussellclub.com and we will ensure the appropriate person replies to you. Our 

website is still www.tristatejackrussellclub.com and our facebook group is named Tri-State Jack 

Russell Terrier Club. Important dates for 2018 include: 

 

May 5th & 6th -  Trialing 101 Clinic and Mock Trial, Emmett, ID 

     Geared to the novice dog/handler: Hands-on clinics on Saturday and a chance to practice 

your new skills and prepare for the trial season with a Mock Trial on Sunday. Conformation, 

Racing, Go-To-Ground, Trailing and Locating. Become a new member of TSJRTC on May 5th 

at this event and your entry to the clinic on May 5th will be free!!!!  

  

July 7th & 8th – Rainier Hunt Classic Sanctioned Trial, Chehalis, WA 

     Join us for Rainier Hunt Classic XXXII / XXXIII at Southwest Washington Fairgrounds for a 

fabulous weekend that will include Conformation, Racing, Go-To-Ground, Super Earth, Trailing 

& Locating, Brush Hunt, Obedience and Rally. Additionally, there will be vendors, raffles and 

dinner available. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. May all of your blues be ribbons in 2018! 

 

Suzanne Pierce,  

TSJRTC Membership Secretary 


